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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

NATIONAL IRRIGATION ADMINISTRATION
REGIONAL OFFICE NO. IV-B (MIMAROPA)
BAYANAN II, CALAPAN CITY, ORIENTAL MINDORO

June 27,2023

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA

3/F 1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard, Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila

Dear Director Claudio:

Greetings!

The National Irrigation Administration strongly supports the Convergence Program of President
Ferdinand R. Marcos, Jr. By combining our efforts, we can enhance the effectiveness and
efficiency of our interventions to yield substantial benefits for the region, including improved
water resource management, enhanced agricultural productivity, and sustainable utilization of

natural resources.
In this regard,  would like to visit your office on Monday, July 3, 2023 at any time to discuss with
you personally the possible projects on convergence. Together, we can make a significant and

positive impact on the environmental sustainability and overall development of the MIMAROPA

region.

Thank you so much and I look forward to a fruitful collaboration with your agency.

Very truly yours,

RONILIQ M. CERVANTES

Acting Regional Manager
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